
Sunday, March 20 

We took the flight to Lisbon at 5:00 am. It was not a peaceful flight. Our second flight was to 
Warsaw at 7:00am, and I slept the entire time. We arrived in Warsaw at around 12:00 pm and 
spent the rest of the day visiting the city. It is such a beautiful lively city. At 11:00 pm we went 
to Bydgoszcz. 
 
Monday, March 21 

On Monday we woke up early, which was really hard. We had a school tour made by one of the 
students. The rest of the morning was dedicated to getting to know each other and the city, 
which was one of my favourite activities. 
Then we had lunch at the hotel and in the afternoon we did a kahoot about the places we visited 
in the morning. We had the rest of the afternoon free. 
 
Tuesday, March 22 

Tuesday was sports day. We played basketball with a player of the professional team of 
Bydgoszcz and we played bowling. After lunch we had the rest of the afternoon free, and we 
took the opportunity to get to know the city, which is very welcoming and unique.  
 

Wednesday, March 23 

We had an art class in which we had to build Granaries. It was quite difficult because of their 
shape, but in the end they turned out really interesting. 
Then we went to visit the Museum of Soap, where we had the chance to make our own soap 
and learn about the history of dirt. The rest of the afternoon was dedicated to workshops. 
 
Thursday, March 24 
 

On Thursday we became chefs and made “pierogi”, which is typical food from Poland. Although 
I love cooking, I found out I’m not very good at it. 
In the afternoon we had a PE lesson and played hokey. None of us knew what they were doing, 
but that just made everything funnier. 
 
Friday, March 25 
 

On our last day we visited the municipal office and solved a riddle to have access to our diplomas. 
Then we had a break for a snack in which we said goodbye to our Polish friends. 
We spent the rest of the evening with the Greek students. We talked about everything and took 
some pictures together. 
 
What I will miss the most are the afternoons we spent in the main square of Bydgoszcz. We 
interacted with a lot of people and made some friends. What I won’t miss very much is the food, 
which is different from ours – Portuguese food is the best in the world. 
 
In conclusion, I just want to say that the memories and friendships we made in Poland will always 
be remembered. It was a unique and unforgettable experience.              
 

Lara 9º C 


